July 01, 2024

JAMES RODENHISER
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1-14041733629
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Dear JAMES RODENHISER:

This letter is in response to your correspondence received in our
office on June 27, 2024. As a result of the request to reopen your
case, the QIC has performed an independent review and found that
the original decision dated May 20, 2024 was correct. Therefore,
our office will not perform a reopening.

We understand that you are dissatisfied with our decision; any
further appeals must be addressed to the Administrative Law Judge
(ALJ). You will find the address of the ALJ on the last page of the
reconsideration decision letter that was previously sent on May 20,
2024. Please note that you must file your request for an ALJ
hearing within 60-days of the date of the reconsideration decision
letter

I hope that you find this information helpful.

Sincerely,

Patricia Carrera

Team Lead II

C2C Innovative Solutions Inc.
Medicare Part D

Contact Information

If you have questions,
write or call:

C2C Innovative
Solutions, Inc.
Medicare Part D QIC
P.O. Box 44167
Jacksonville, FL
32231-4167

Telephone number:
1-833-919-0198

Who we are:

We are a Qualified
Independent
Contractor (QIC).
Medicare has
contracted with us to
review your file and
make an independent
decision.






